
WELCOME TO

F O U R T H
GRADE

Dear Families,

My name is Kayleigh Byrd, and I’m excited to be your child’s teacher this year.
I’m thrilled to join the 4th-grade team at Titusville for the 2024-2025 school
year!

I believe that school should be a place where students feel comfortable being
active learners. My goal is to make sure every student feels heard,
appreciated, inspired, and capable in everything they do. With growing
confidence, they will build a strong love for learning and develop important
habits that will help them throughout their lives.

Since I joined Titusville, I’ve been working closely with the fourth-grade team
to ensure that all students are supported and motivated at school. I’m
confident that our classroom will be a safe and fun place where students will
enjoy learning new skills and developing both academically and socially.

For the first day of school, please make sure your child brings all their
supplies, a book to read, and a healthy snack. You can find our supply list on
the Titusville website. In the first few weeks of school, please feel free to send
something in to hang on “The Fridge” in our classroom. This could be a
picture, a drawing, an award, etc. Please try to keep items the size of a sheet
of paper or smaller so everyone has room to add. We will use this all year to
celebrate our accomplishments.

I’m dedicated to teaching your child and working with you as we begin this
school year. I look forward to meeting all of you in September!

Ms. Byrd


